CITY OF AMARILLO
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the Amarillo City
Council may assemble for a reception for the Community
Supporters of Texas Tech University at the Amarillo Globe-News
Center for the Performing Arts, 500 South Buchanan Street, Second
Floor on Tuesday, May 8, 2018 beginning at 5:30 p.m.

No Amarillo City Council business will be discussed, except as may
be incidental to comments or questions about the Amarillo City
Council, no vote or decisions will be made by the Amarillo City

Council.

Posted this 4th day of May 2018.



